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Dear Valued Kennedy Elementary School Families:

Each new school year is met with excitement! This school year, 2023-24, will
also begin with enthusiasm as we open on September 6, 2023. KENNEDY
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL is the HARRISON SCHOOL DISTRICT’S new state of the
art building for our Kindergartens, First Grades, and in-district Preschool
classes.

In order for a child to be successful in school, you must have a strong
“home/school connection”. My goal as Principal is to work collaboratively
with our families, district, and community so that this partnership will make
a difference in your child’s education. The staff of KENNEDY ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL will also work along with us to further build strong and purposeful
relationships. Your child’s teacher will work along with you and your child
each day to ensure a positive and successful school year.

Please take time to review this handbook for our general information.
KENNEDY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL’S uniform shirt color is royal blue with khaki
pants. Also, make sure you complete and return any required forms.

I look forward to working with our KENNEDY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL families.
Should you have any questions, you may contact our main office at
973-833-8500.

Be well, safe, and strong always!

Respectfully,
JoAnn Dignazio-Botch, Principal



